
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA  
STUDENT GOVERNMENT 

Office of the President 

Press Release 01--41 
 

 
To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 
From: Student Government Leadership 
Subject: Week of April 26th Updates 
Date:  April 30th, 2021 
 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Discussed transition with Sarasota-Manatee Chancellor Holbrook. 
• Met with Federal exec and Study Body President and Vice President-Elect about 

transition.  
• Finished up SG business with Tampa leadership, discussed transition and hiring. 
• The combined ASRC bill passed the Senate with a total allocation of $26,739,625 across 

the three campus budgets.  
 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 
 

• Congratulations to the winners of the SG Green & Gold Scholarships: Dariya Alibi, 
Jasmine Rehman, and Kaitlyn Bergeron!  

• The Tampa campus Executive branch finished their transition binders for the student 
leaders that will be taking over for the 2nd Consolidated Term of SG.   

• Governor-Elect Roberson and Lt. Governor-Elect Brooks have been meeting with 
Governor McCloskey and Lt. Governor Blair-Andrews as part of the transition phase into 
their new roles.  

• Met with Team Marketing, Florida PIRG Students, the SG Computer Services Acting-
Director, and the SAFE Team Director and Associate Director respectively for the last 
meetings of the 1st Consolidated Term. 

• Met with Dr. McDonald for the last time this term to receive and provide updates. 
• Free Wi-Fi hotspots are available for rent in the USF Tampa campus Library for all 

students in need of reliable internet access during exam week!  
 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


